
2535 Rivard St, Detroit, MI  48207
Corporate Office: (313) 259-7500

Fax: (313) 568-0594

January, 2024 

2024 LETTER OF GUARANTEE 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Please accept this letter as our guarantee that all products distributed from Wolverine Packing Company 
comply with applicable good manufacturing practices (temperature control, handling, etc), Sanitation 
Standard Operating Procedures, relevant regulatory requirements, and HACCP requirements while 
within our control. 

In the event of any type of a recall, Wolverine Packing Company will comply with all regulatory 
requirements.   

We look forward to your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Melanie Hayes 
Melanie Hayes 
FSQ Director 
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